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Another positive week for year 2, who have been working really hard. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Miss Murphy - 

claire.murphy@moulton.suffolk.sch.uk or Mrs Grosvenor 

egrosvenor@edu.moulton.suffolk.sch.uk  

Miss Murphy and Mrs Grosvenor 

 
What have we been doing? 

 

Phonics Learning why we swap the y for an i when we add the suffix -es. 

English 

We are discovering some budding children’s authors in year 2! They 
completed some super innovation texts, using our text map to create their 
own stores, with their own imaginative characters, pets and objects. The 
children really impressed Mrs Grosvenor with their reading comprehension 
this week.  

Maths 
We have just been discussing how well the children are learning about 
fractions, especially their reasoning skills. 

PSHE 
We looked at the correct terminology for the males and female private 
parts. 

RE 
We looked at lots of different items that symbolise the Easter story and then 
explained what we thought were the most and least important. 

Art 
We created different textures, ready to create a collage masterpiece next 
week. 

Science 
We continued our work on MRS GREN, thinking about how different animals 
do each process. 

Geography 
The children used maps and online to research to find the differences and 
similarities between the habitat of the Amazon Rainforest and Moulton. 

 

Home learning 

Spellings are due for our test on: 22/3/2024- They have come home today. Please make sure 

your child practises. 

Please continue reading, practising maths targets and times tables. The more the children 

practise, the more progress they will make. Thank you kindly for your support! 
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